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Geneva, 24 August 2001

	Ref:


Tel:

Fax:
	Corrigendum 1 to

TSB Circular 57

COM 5/JKK

+41 22 730 5780
+41 22 730 5853
	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union

	E-mail:
	tsbsg5@itu.int
	Copy:

-
To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;

-
To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Study Group 5;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau




	Subject:
	Questionnaire on “Use of Power Line Poles for Radio Base Stations”


Dear Sir/Madam,

Please note that the Subject of TSB Circular 57 was incorrect and should be as it appears in the present Corrigendum.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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